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Summary and purpose:

To inform the Audit Committee of Senior Management’s progress in implementing the 
recommendations raised by Internal Audit following a review in their service areas.  This 
report will enable the Committee to consider what action is required in respect of those 
that are overdue or appear likely to be implemented later than the target date.

How this report relates to the Council’s Corporate Priorities:
Internal Audit work contributes to the safeguarding of assets against loss and waste and 
for identifying other value or money issues. 

Financial Implications:

Internal audit work helps management in achieving good value for money and, individual 
recommendations may have value for money implications.
 
Legal Implications:

There are no direct legal implications, although good governance is strengthened by 
attention to the matters raised in audit recommendations.

Introduction

1. This report provides the Audit Committee with the latest position regarding the 
implementation of Internal Audit recommendations. 

There are no outstanding recommendations due for completion at the end of the 
month after the date of the Audit Committee. 

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Committee notes the current position.



Background Papers

There are no background papers (as defined by Section 100D (5) of the Local Government 
Act 1972) relating to this report.
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